VICTOR FORTUNO

From: Laurie Tarantowicz [LTARANTOWICZ@oig.Isc.gov]
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To: VICTOR FORTUNO
Subject: RE: Comment on LSC Regulatory Agenda
Vic:

This comment addresses CLASP's comment on LSC s 2007 regulatory agenda. I ask
R L i s —— = %—E——sg—
—‘_

=3

r
1

|
|
|
|
’

—
i

b a——

accompany CLASP's comment if that comment is (or has been) provided to someone.

1. CLASP's comment indicates it is not aware of any serious compliance problems that
need to be addressed. It seems the LSC Board, management, and the OIG all believe
that CRLA presents serious compliance problems that need to be addressed. Further,
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